
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/25/2018 10:42:11 AM
Subject: FW: Lt Gov. Bryant on Washington Journal

-----Original Message-----
From: Whirl, Christina [mailto:CWHIRL@c-span.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 10:14 AM
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Lt Gov. Bryant on Washington Journal 

Hello Danny,

It was a pleasure meeting you. As promised here is the link to the Lt. Governor’s segment  

> https://www.c-span.org/video/?440230-6/washington-journal-lt-gov-kevin-bryant-discusses-key-issues-south-carolina&live
> 
Hope you have a great day

Christina Whirl
C-SPAN
Marketing Specialist
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